
 

 

Report of Asia 

Keiji UKAI 

 First of all, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to all WDSF members and 

WDSF officials for your great support to promote DanceSport also in Asia. 

 

 DanceSport in Asia has been getting remarkable growth for these 17 years since the 

recognition of IDSF by IOC in 1995. Following the demonstration at Bangkok Asian 

Games 1998,DanceSport was invited as a program sport into the 2005 Macau East 

Asian Games, the 2005 Philippines South East Asian Games, the 2005 Thailand Asian 

Indoor Games, the 2007 Thailand South East Asian Games, the 2007 Macau Asian 

Indoor Games, the 2007 Macau Asian Indoor Games, the 2007, the 2009 Vietnam Asian 

Indoor Games, the 2009 Hong Kong East Asian Games and the 2010 .Guangzhou Asian 

Games. 

 WDSF Championships and Cups, Grand SLAM series and Grand SLAM Finals, of 

course, many WDSF ranking competitions have been organizing. The World Games was 

held twice in 2001 Akita and 2009 Kaohsiung. 

  

 On the other hand, we have 20 national members within 45 NOCs in Asia. We have 

two members in the West Asia and two members in the South Asia. Therefore we have 

to work to promote DanceSport in those regions, together with DanceSport promotion in 

DanceSport yang nations.  It is happy for us some countries have been contacting with 

us to be a member.  

 

 It has been allowed DanceSport to be included into the 2013 Tenjing East Asian Games 

and the 2013 Incheon Asian Indoor & Martial Arts Games. DanceSport in the Asian 

Games and South East Games are still under negotiation.    

I would like to thank Dr. Kwon Yoon Bang, ADSF Executive Vice President & 

President of Korean Federation of DanceSport and Mr.Sittichai Preyadara, ADSF Sport 

Director for their hard works to those Games. . 

 I would like to thank, of course to Chinese DanceSport Federation, Thailand 

DanceSport Association, Macau DanceSport Federation, DanceSport Council of the 

Philippines, Hong Kong DanceSport Association Vietnum DanceSport Federation and 

Chinese Taipei DanceSport Federation for their great works to those past and coming 

Games.   


